
MADISON COUNTY

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT
146 W. Center Street, Room 203, PO Box 608, Canton, MS 39046

T: (601) 859-4188 F: (601) 859-4743

DATE: January 24, 2013

TO: David Overby

FROM: Butch Hammack

RE: Weather Siren Locations

Mr. Overby,

The emergency management office is set to begin the installation of weather sirens in the
county. We have budgeted for 3 sirens this fiscal year. 3 sites are being recommended and
they are as follows:

Northeast Madison Middle school on Sulphur Springs in Camden

Gluckstadt Station 2 on Stribling Rd.

The Lake Cavalier clubhouse on Lake Cavalier Rd.

Please place this on the agenda for the February 4, 2013 meeting for board approval.
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